
 

  

Newsletter Term 1 

18 March, 2021 
 
QUICK ACCESS TO SCHOOL CALENDAR 
 

Crazy Hair Day! Friday, 19 March 

Let’s support the Fundraising Committee with a QKR! 
or gold coin donation and have some fun! Wear 
casual clothes or school uniform…it is up to you. 

SCHOOL PHOTO CATCH-UP DAY, 22 MARCH  
This is for students who missed last Wednesday’s photos. Please ensure all 
students are in full school uniform on the catch-up day. Sibling envelopes are 
available from the Front Office. 

2022 Enrolments 
We are now beginning the enrolment process for 2022. Please can families 
with siblings of current students collect an enrolment form from 
administration at your earliest convenience. We require a copy of your child’s 
birth certificate when collecting the form. 

OSHC April Vacation Care program 
OSHC has just released the April Vacation Care program. OSHC April Vacation Care program 
Please fill it in and return the hard copy to the OSHC office. We welcomed many children from Seaview Downs 
Primary over the last two holiday periods as their own OSHC was being renovated. While they are welcome to 
join us again, we will not be expecting many to attend Seacliff this time.  
I have returned to OSHC after taking six months off with maternity leave. I was lucky enough to welcome my 
youngest girl into the world in early September. Thank you to all the families and community for welcoming me 
back so warmly.  
Just a reminder to all families who claim Child Care Subsidy. If you haven't already, you need to confirm your 
income for 2018-2019 and 2019-2020. If you do not do so by the 31st of this month you will lose your subsidy and 
incur full fees. https://www.dese.gov.au/child-care-package/fact-sheets/confirming-income  

QKR! App credits 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO USE YOUR CREDITS FROM YOUR FAMILY ACCOUNT WHEN PAYING FOR EXCURSION AND 
CAMPS ETC 
QKR is NOT connected to EDSAS (our school system) therefore does not know how much credit you have on your 
account. Check your statement or contact the Finance Office to find out how much credit you have. 
Click on the excursion etc that you would like to pay on QKR. 
You will have 3 options:    

 Payment in Full 

 Use Credit 

 After Credit Balance  

http://seacliff.sa.edu.au/wp/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/April-Vacation-Care.pdf
https://www.dese.gov.au/child-care-package/fact-sheets/confirming-income
http://seacliff.sa.edu.au/wp/events/


 

 

 

 

1. If you have enough credit to pay for the excursion in full (check statement or contact Finance Office), 
select ‘Use Credit’ then continue to complete the permission form. 
2. If you do not have enough credit to pay the whole amount, select ‘Use Credit’ then  
‘After Credit Balance’. Simply deduct your credit amount from the total due and input the amount outstanding. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact Lynda in the Finance Office if you have any further questions or are not sure of 
your credit amount. 

National Ride to School Day – Friday, 19 March  
Join more than 350,000 students across the nation who will ride, walk, scoot and 
skate to school on Friday, 19 March 2021. 
National Ride2School Day is Australia’s biggest celebration of active travel. It is 
the perfect opportunity for Australian students and school communities to 
embrace a healthier start to the day by walking or riding to school. 

Room 16 - Forces are all around us! 
This term, Room 16 has been learning about Forces for our Physical Sciences 
Unit. Students are expressing an interest in this topic and enjoy sharing their 
own experiences and understanding of forces in and around their home and 
school environments. Together, we have been learning how a force acts on an 
object to make it move in different directions. Some of these forces include 
‘push’, ‘pull’, ‘gravity’, ‘resistance’ and ‘lift’. To learn more visit: Room 16 - 
Forces are all around us! 
 

Beach Volleyball Carnival 
On Friday, 5 March 102 Seacliff students in years 4 to 7 headed to Glenelg 
Beach to play in a beach volleyball carnival against a range of different schools. 
It was fantastic to see the excitement leading up and throughout the day of the 
carnival. Students had been focusing on volleyball during their PE lessons and 

had been using their own time to continue practicing with their team. 
 
 

Recycling Students 

Year 5 students, Sami and Archie, have taken responsibility for the collection 
and recycling of bottles, cans and cartons deposited in the bins throughout the 
school. Each morning, before the bell, they collect their wheel barrow, shovel 
and gloves and move from bin to bin, separating the 10 cent recyclables. They 
have already helped raise $45 which will be used to support the school’s 
Environmental Education Program. We thank Sami and Archie for their 
commitment to improving the school environment. Well done boys! 

SRC 
Congratulations to our new Student Representative Council members. Last 
Friday they received their badges at a whole school assembly and then again 
on Monday morning in front of their proud parents. They can all look forward 
to some enjoyable and challenging leadership opportunities. 
 

http://seacliff.sa.edu.au/wp/room-16-forces-are-all-around-us/
http://seacliff.sa.edu.au/wp/room-16-forces-are-all-around-us/


 

 

 

 

Languages Alive!  
Experience the delights of other languages and cultures. Languages Alive! Is a program of engaging and 
interactive language and cultural experiences for R-7 students. 
Languages Alive! - April flyer 
Languages Alive! - April 2021 Program  

Rooms 6, 13 & 17 - Sustainability Investigations 
During the beach excursion, students investigated which types of plants and 
creatures survive in different zones closer to or further away from the water, 
examined soil samples from different zones, identified plants and creatures washed 
up on the beach, imaginatively created their own creature that was somehow 
adapted to survive in the area and designed their own anti-erosion invention. 
Rooms 6-13-17 - Sustainability investigations 

 

Room 1 – Back in Time!  
This semester Room 1 have been learning about the past and how daily life has changed 
due to the use of technology. Students have been comparing family life, toys, the way 
we communicate and transport. We have had a lot of fun investigating the differences! 
Through reading books set in the olden days, watching short videos and researching, we 
have been able to design our own olden day toys and use our art skills to draw a horse 
and cart. To see more visit: Room 1- Back in time 

3-Way Conversations (Parent/Student/Teacher Interviews) 
If you haven’t done so already, please contact your child’s classroom teacher or our specialist teachers as soon as 
possible to make a time for a 3-way conversation. 
 

Harmony Day & Hanami Picnic – Wednesday, 24 March 
For details visit: Harmony-Day-and-Hanami-Picnic-2021 
 

School Card 2021 online applications 

For families experiencing financial difficulty, School Card can assist with payment of the 
Materials and Services Charge that schools rely on to provide much needed resources for 
the learning program. Online application forms for 2021 School Card are now available at 
sa.gov.au/education/schoolcard. 
 

 

High School Information for Year 6 & 7 Students 
This year marks the start of a new phase for our education system, as we finalise our preparations to welcome 
your Year 6 or Year 7 child to high school in 2022. Click on the links below for more information. 

Parent Update - Week 5, Term 1 – 2021 
Hallett Cove Open night 2021 
Brighton Secondary School 2021 out of zone Volleyball trials 
Seaview High School Information Sessions 
Seaview High School out of zone special interest program application and trials dance/tennis 
 

http://seacliff.sa.edu.au/wp/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Languages-Alive-April-2021-flyer.pdf
http://seacliff.sa.edu.au/wp/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Languages-Alive-April-2021-Program-.pdf
http://seacliff.sa.edu.au/wp/rooms-6-13-17-sustainability-investigations/
http://seacliff.sa.edu.au/wp/room-1-back-in-time/
http://seacliff.sa.edu.au/wp/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Harmony-Day-and-Hanami-Picnic-2021.pdf
https://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme
http://seacliff.sa.edu.au/wp/7tohs-parent-update-week5-term1-2021-a4-pdf/
http://seacliff.sa.edu.au/wp/apd04372-hallett-cove-school-open-night-2021/
http://seacliff.sa.edu.au/wp/volleyball-trials-2021/
http://seacliff.sa.edu.au/wp/seaview-school-info-sessions-flyer/
http://seacliff.sa.edu.au/wp/out-of-zone-special-interest-ad/


 

 

 

 

Brighton Special Interest Music Information Evening for Years 6 & 7 
 

Everything you need to know about auditioning for the 
.ǊƛƎƘǘƻƴΩǎ {ǇŜŎƛŀƭ LƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ aǳǎƛŎ tǊƻƎǊŀƳ 

 
Tuesday 30 March 2021, 5:30 to 6:30pm  
Brighton Secondary School Concert Hall 

Followed by a free short concert on the front oval 
(bring a picnic dinner and chairs) 

 

For all enquiries please call Pam Parsons 8375 8215 
email: pamela.parsons939@schools.sa.edu.au 

 

Team Canteen’s Wednesday, 24 March… 

 

Donôt miss out! J 
 

Entertainment Book Fundraising 
Follow the link for ordering your copy of the 
new look Entertainment book with bonus $10 
or $20 gift card. 

https://au.entdigital.net/orderbooks/161662n 

 

mailto:pamela.parsons939@schools.sa.edu.au
https://au.entdigital.net/orderbooks/161662n

